
Lunch &Milk Process

HOT LUNCH PAYMENT PROCEDURES
Purchase tickets in the office before school in the morning

St. Paul Lutheran School utilizes a hot lunch and snack/cold lunchmilk ticket
program. Tickets must be purchased prior to receiving hot lunch or extra milk.
Each lunch ticket will include one hot lunch with one milk. Tickets can be
purchased in any quantity from the main office desk between 7:30-8:00. The
tickets will be given to the student to keep either at home or school. It may be a
good idea to have your child put their initials on each ticket in case they get
lost. Students may purchase milk tickets for morning snack, cold lunch, or
extra hot lunch. Students must present these tickets in the classroom before
the beginning of the school day.

Lunch tickets (K-8) (yellow) will be sold at a cost of $4.00 per ticket.
Preschool Lunch (Punchcard) $2.50/lunch ($50/card)
Milk tickets (red) will be sold at a cost of $.40 per ticket.

If a student does not have tickets or money, he/she will be given 3 “grace
period” days. Communication to the parents will also be made by the teacher
as a courtesy reminder to purchase more tickets. ALL TICKETS ARE NON
REFUNDABLE

You can access the menu from our website, CCB, the bottom of every Sunday
and Thursday newsletter, St. Paul App, or the parents' Facebook page. If a
particular menu needs to be changed, we will try to let the students know at
least a day ahead.


